December 11, 2018

Dear Parents and Students,

Trinity High School will again be taking a group to the March for Life in Washington, D.C. on Monday, January 18, 2019.

We will attend mass with Father Sahd, either at Trinity or in a parish in Washington D.C. Once we arrive at the March we will go to the Mall to hear pro-life speakers. We will then march from the Mall towards the Supreme Court Building.

Students should be aware of the following:

- Dress warmly and wear comfortable shoes as we will be outside for most of the day.
- Cell phones are allowed in order to contact chaperones if you become separated from the group and to call parents on the trip home. No phones are to be used for any other reason during the day. **Include your cell # on your permission slip.**
- Pack a lunch and drink. You may also bring money to purchase breakfast after Mass and a snack at Union Station before we return home. I will provide a snack and juice for the trip down. You may bring your own coffee.
- Bring a small bag or backpack. You will be responsible for your own possessions during the day.

Cost is \$40.00 due to the cost of charter bus transportation. Please make checks payable to Trinity High School.

There is room on the bus for 45 students. The first 45 students to return their permission slip and fee will be able to attend.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Yours in Christ,

Scott A. Root Director of Spiritual Ministry Trinity High School